
Tuesday, February 14, 2017 

 

I am extremely opposed to HB 2218 passing. 

It would definitely start a slippery slope effect as to where does it draw the line on which crimes will be posted? 

The mandate posting of such crimes would be most detrimental to the therapy that each one would most likely 

be mandated to seek on post prison release. 
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